
The Lakelse Watershed Newsletter

Fall 2017Volume 8, Number 3

Williams Creek Sockeye 

Sampling was a Success!
The seining and gillnetting project that took place on
Williams Creek from August to Septemberwas a huge
success. Manyvolunteerstook part, andthe final estimate
for this ȅŜŀǊΩǎescapementpopulation size in Williams
Creekis 3,668. Thesamplingon August17th wasfollowed
by a cateredVolunteerAppreciationDinnerat the Lakelse
group campsite, where numerous volunteers from
throughout Northern BC received acknowledgementfor
their efforts. Awards were handed out and generous
amountsof good food, good friends,and goodbeer were
available. Joinusnextyearfor our final samplingseasonof
the 5-year study towards Population and Fry Outplant
Monitoring!



LǘΩǎ ŀ ƳȅǎǘŜǊȅΚ Does anyone know this man? He 

randomly shows up to volunteer, but never leaves his name.

Please contact Olivia at olivia.hrem@gmail.comif you can help us 
track him down!If you see him do not approach him!!!

GOOD LUCK AT UNBC SUMMER!!!

Summer Schulte was the summer 
student for many of the activities in 
the Lakelsewatershed this year 
including leading the charge on the 
interpretive walks. She is going into 
her 3rd year of environmental 
studies. We wish her luck and 
already miss her!

mailto:olivia.hrem@gmail.com


¢ƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƛǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ 
sockeye run count in Scully 
Creek is coming to a close.  The 
camera will remain in place to  
count coho salmon entering Scully 
/ǊŜŜƪΦ ¢ƘŜ ƭŀǎǘ ǘǿƻ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ ǿƻǊǘƘ
of sensor activated video files will 
be reviewed and sockeye entry into 
the Scully Creek system will be 
quantified.  

The live streaming of the 
underwater camera will be 
available hereuntil the camera 
is disassembled for the season, 
and will be back up next August for another season of sockeye 
spawning.

Scully Camera

http://www.biotactic.com/bravo/index12.htm

